Hello Vendors/Artists

First, we hope that everyone is safe and healthy during these unprecedented times. We are fortunate that the nine members of the Maplewoodstock Volunteer Committee are all healthy.

Unfortunately, after much discussion, the Maplewoodstock Volunteer Committee has decided to cancel Maplewoodstock 2020. We, of course, are very disappointed to share this news. The committee discussed many alternatives, however as the health and safety of our Community, bands, artists, vendors, partners, and volunteers must be our top priority, we feel very strongly that this is the right call. 

Thank you for being interested in participating in our festival.  With regards to your applications we have decided to carry them over to 2021.  In other words, you are automatically on the list as a vendor/artist for 2021 and your 2020 application fee will be applied towards 2021. If for some reason you do not want to be consider for 2021 please let us know by replying to this email and we will refund your application fee.

Please be safe and to paraphrase the Boss, “please wear a f***ing mask!”

Peace and see you in 2021
